
 

One day conference on Bright Prospects of Make in 
India LED Manufacturing 

On 14 August 2015, five students Aishwarya Kharbanda (15700), Akshant 
Gupta (15702), Himanshu Chugh (15711), Mayank Kaushal (15717) and 

Vibhu Chinmay (15737) from Electronics and Computer Engineering 
Department of Dronacharya College of Engineering, Gurgaon attended a one day 

conference on Bright Prospects of Make In India LED Manufacturing on 14 August 
2015 at PHD House, New Delhi. 

 


